
 

 

 

To:  Families   

From:  Woodall Public School 

Date:  6/27/22 

Subject: Viewing Student Results in the Parent Portal  

 

 

Greetings Families, 

 

Families can now view their student’s preliminary reports for the Oklahoma School Testing 

Program (OSTP) and College- and Career-Readiness Assessments (CCRA) in the OSTP Parent 

Portal. Please note that new enhancements have been made to the OSTP Parent Portal. One 

student can now be associated with up to three guardian or parent accounts and one parent 

account can be tied to multiple students. These enhancements to the OSTP Parent Portal 

require all users to create an account as a ‘First Time User’ beginning June 14, 2022. 

 
To create an account in the OSTP Parent Portal, you will need your student’s state testing 

number (STN) and date of birth.   

You may create an OSTP Parent Portal account here: 

• OSTP Parent Portal: https://okparentportal.emetric.net 

Once on the OSTP Parent Portal site, users will enter the student’s state testing number (STN) 

and date of birth, then click go. Then users will enter their email address and create a password 

for accessing the portal. Please contact Woodall Public School with any questions.  

 

 
 

 

https://okparentportal.emetric.net/

